
From: lalondecasey
To: Krista Artis
Cc: John Faulkner; Vince Bakke (vinnieb007@gmail.com)
Subject: Vince Bakke Appointment
Date: Monday, January 20, 2020 3:15:33 PM

Hi Krista, 

This is Casey Lalonde,  I am the junior member of the Airport Authority board representing
Cascade County. I wanted to take a moment to share my support for the reappointment of
Vince Bakke to another term on the Airport Authority board.

I have known Vinnie personally and through the Air National Guard for over 10 years. As the
newest member of the board it was immediately clear how he is respected and acknowledged
as a leader on the board. It would be a tremendous loss of institutional knowledge if he were to
not be reappointed.

I would be there in person for him tomorrow if work didn't have me on the other side of the
country. I hope you will share my sentiments with the City.

As always,  thank you for the work you do for our community.  Please do not hesitate to
contact me regarding his appointment.  

Casey Lalonde
406-360-9426

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S8, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone
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From: aretzgfairport@gmail.com
To: Krista Artis
Subject: Vince Bakke
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 3:15:16 PM

Dear Krista,
 
I am unable to attend the interviews for the Airport Authority Board in person, so I would like to
email you a short note in support of Vince Bakke’s reappointment as city representative to the
board.  As you know I am completing my second year on the board as a city representative and I
have found Vince to be a leader on the board.  His experience as a captain for United Airlines is
invaluable to some of our discussions about airport operations.  There are no other airline pilots on
the board and losing his perspective would be a significant loss to the board.  He has also gained
valuable corporate knowledge from his first term that would also be a significant loss.  I
wholeheartedly support the renewal of Vince for a second term on the board.
 
Sincerely,
 
Dr. Tony Aretz
Commissioner
Airport Authority Board
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